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Join the school safe scheme

24 Jan 2025

Schools should report any potentially dangerous incident involving a pupil when it occurs on the way to or from school, or during the school day, via the
Ealing school safe scheme.

Reporting to the police

Schools are encouraged to contact the police in case of serious incidents. In particular if the incident involves:

Pupils being approached or followed by strangers
Strangers taking photographs of pupils
Unfamiliar persons present on school grounds
Possible abduction attempts.

A crime report is not necessary for all incidents. If you are unsure whether to inform the police you can dial 101 or report it online at www.met.police.uk and
an assessment will be made.
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